
2022 Potomac Valley Swimming Elections 
April 10, 2022 

 

Congratulations to the following board and committee members who were elected at the House of 
Delegates meeting on April 10, 2022.  Their term of office, unless noted below, is two years and begins 
September 1, 2022. 

 

Administrative Vice Chair: Cherlynn Venit 

Operations Vice Chair:  Tom Ugast 

Age Group Vice Chair:  Erik Collins 

Safe Sport Chair:  Greg York 

Governance Committee: Dave DiNardo 
    Barb Ship 
    Greg York 
    Tyler Whitacre (Athlete) 

Administrative Review Board: Dan Jacobs 
Elizabeth Jester 
Bill Marlin  
Kurt Thiel  
Ward Foley 
Two Athletes (to be appointed by the General Chair) 

 

 

The coaches and athletes will be electing their representatives to the BOD later this spring/summer. 


